
Serve Washington and the Evans School of Public Policy and Governance at the 
University of Washington present:

The Leadership Forum 
FOR NATIONAL SERVICE EXECUTIVES

 Starting summer 2019

Visit ServeWashington.wa.gov/UWforum to learn more.

This unique, customized learning experience is designed 
for national service staff. The innovative curriculum is 
composed of three one-week courses that are offered over 
three consecutive summers. Participants who complete the 
course earn a certificate in nonprofit and national service 
management from the University of Washington. 

Offered since 2001, the course attracts commission staff, program staff, state office staff, 
VISTA program staff, Senior Corps directors and national direct staff, among others, who 
want to deepen their understanding of the issues they face and find creative, workable 
solutions for them. 

The Evans School of Public Policy and Governance consistently ranks in the top 10 graduate 
schools in the country for public policy. Located on the Seattle campus of the UW, it has 
been training and supporting public servants and others in the nonprofit sector with world-
class faculty members and a comprehensive, cross-disciplinary curriculum for more than 55 
years.

The course offers unique benefits as it is:

•	Tailored to our work
•	Delves into real-world problems and examples
•	Offers more in-depth study than other trainings 

on these topics

To learn more and request registration information, 
email Jenny.Benson@ofm.wa.gov.

NEXT CLASS

Building the  
Sustainable Organization

June 24–28, 2019


